
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

   
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

    
      

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support &  Valued Customers

From: Littelfuse Product Management  –  Industrial Business Unit

Subject:  0700520.ZXCL  Obsolescence

Document Number:  LFPCN_PG0153

Date:  Rev  01/23/2023

This notice is  to inform  Littelfuse Sales,  Sales  Support & Customers of the obsolescence  and no replacement  of  part
number  0700520.ZXCL,  which  it’s  buy/resell.

This change  will be effective  immediately

Thank you for  your continued business. If you have  any  questions,  or need additional information please contact  your
Littelfuse representative.

Sincerely,

Zuleyma  Davila
Associate  Product Manager
Industrial  Business Unit
Littelfuse, Inc.
www.littelfuse.com/electrical


